
THE LAW LIBRARY IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC ON A LIMITED BASIS, WITH 

REDUCED OCCUPANCY.   

FOR THE SAFETY OF STAFF AND PATRONS, CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE 

OF 12 ARE CURRENTLY RESTRICTED FROM ENTERING THE LAW 

LIBRARY. 

CURBSIDE ASSISTANCE IS STILL AVAILABLE, AND WE ARE HAPPY TO 

ASSIST YOU BY PHONE OR ELECTRONICALLY WHERE POSSIBLE.   

PLEASE CALL (925) 646-2783 BETWEEN 8 AM – 5 PM  

MONDAY-FRIDAY FOR INFORMATION AND HELP.  

YOU CAN ALSO EMAIL US AT: 

Reference.questionsCCCPLLIB@gmail.com. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE IN THIS CHALLENGING TIME. 

--Law Library Staff-- 
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